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Dear New Patient,

Welcome to our Acupuncture clinic! We look forward to meeting you. Our goal is to make your visit a pleasant and positive experience.

Our approach to care is comprehensive and emphasizes treatment of the whole person. Our immediate focus will be to address those issues, which are most pressing to you, but we will also make recommendations on how maximize your overall health and quality of life.

Your initial visit is designed to give us as much information as possible about your current complaints and related medical history. In addition to asking you about your health, we will use a combination of diagnostic techniques. These techniques may include tongue and pulse diagnosis (traditional Chinese Medicine diagnostics), as well as assessments of pain levels, joint mobility, and range of motion. If appropriate, we may also do an orthopedic or neurological examination. 

Included are several office forms. Please fill out these forms and email them back to me at least 24 hours before your appointment at patricia@sanjoseacupuncturecenter.com.  This information is necessary in order for us to accurately evaluate your condition.

We look forward to seeing you at your initial visit. If you find that you will be unable to make your appointment as scheduled, please call us at least 24 hours in advance to reschedule. Out of respect for all patient and family schedules, if you arrive more than 15 minutes late, we may need to reschedule your visit for another day and time.
Thank you for selecting our office for your acupuncture and healthcare needs.
Sincerely,

Patricia Lambers, L.Ac
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